
 

 

 

Date : 26.9.2018 
,. 

NOTICE 
 

This is for the information of all the students that the last date for the submission of 

Applications for special CA tests is 29th September 2018.  

The following students can apply for special CA tests. 

1. Those who could not appear for the regular CA test due to illness. The 

application should be supported by a medical certificate issued by registered 

medical practioner. The application should also be verified and recommended by 

the Head of the Department. 

 

2. Those Students who could not appear for the regular CA test on account of 

representing the University in Sports /NCC /Cultural Competitions/ tournaments/ 

Camps etc. The Application should be verified and recommended by the activity 

incharge. 

 
3. Those students who could not appear for the CA test on account of ‘Bharat 

Bandh’ on 6th  September and 10th September 2018. 

 

 Please note that no application for special CA test will be accepted after the 29th 

September 2018. 

 

                  Dr. Raakhi Gupta 
                  Registrar 
 


